Dear Encore Dance families,

We wanted to keep everyone posted on a week to week basis as promised. In
light of the worldwide spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19), we must do our
continued part in prevention. The safety and well-being of our students, staff
and families is our top priority. We closed this past week (March 16th-March
22nd) which has counted as our Spring Break. We will remain closed this
upcoming week (March 23rd-March 28th) and plan to make those dates
up June 15th-20th.

Please keep in mind that during this time of unpredictability and uncertainty, we
are all doing the best we can to remain optimistic. In order for Encore to re-
open in the future, we are asking for everyone’s continued help, support, and
understanding.

We have uploaded most recital choreography videos to your parent
portal for students to keep practicing at home. In order to access these:
1. Log into your portal here: https://dancestudio-pro.com/online/index.php?
account_id=9342
2. Click the music note icon labeled “Class Files”
3. Then click the class files tab for the link. *All links are unlisted and only
available to students registered within that class.

We will continue to assess the studio closure on a week by week basis and
update our families accordingly under the guidance of the Virginia Department
of Health and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention.

Please check your emails and our social media often for updated information.
Thank you for your patronage,

Encore Dance Center




